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 BEFORE THE IDAHO PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 
 
IN THE MATTER OF ROCKY MOUNTAIN 
POWER’S APPLICATION REQUESTING 
APPROVAL OF THE ANNUAL REVISION 
TO QF VARIABLE ENERGY PRICES 
PURSUANT TO TERMS OF THE 1992 
AMENDMENTS TO POWER PURCHASE 
AGREEMENTS BETWEEN PACIFICORP 
AND IDAHO QFs 
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CASE NO. PAC-E-24-08 
 
 
COMMENTS OF THE 
COMMISSION STAFF 
  

 
COMMISSION STAFF (“STAFF”) OF the Idaho Public Utilities Commission, by and 

through its Attorney of record, Adam Triplett, Deputy Attorney General, submits the following 

comments. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 On April 12, 2024, Rocky Mountain Power, a division of PacifiCorp (“Company”), 

applied for Commission approval of updates to the Qualifying Facility (“QF”) variable energy 

price pursuant to the terms of the 1992 amendments (“Amendment”) to certain Idaho QFs power 

purchase agreements.  Specifically, the Company requests Commission approval for a variable 

energy rate of $31.76 per megawatt hour (“MWh”).   
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